
 

 

[Sloat, Maitland B.] 
 

 
MAITLAND B. SLOAT 

 
Funeral services were held Wednesday for Maitland B. Sloat, for 48 years 

a Mount Vernon resident, who died Tuesday in a Larchmont sanitarium.  He 

had been in failing health for the past two years. 
Mr. Sloat had for several years made his home with a relative, Mrs. James 

McKay, of 72 North Chatsworth Avenue, Larchmont. 

He was born in Watertown, N.Y., the son of the late Harrison and Elizabeth 
(Beachcomb) Sloat, and received his early education there, coming to Mount 

Vernon in 1884. 
He was for 25 years a member of the Board of Trustees of the Mount Vernon 

Public Library, and for 15 years a member of the Board of Managers of the 
Mount Vernon Hospital.  He was an active member of the First Liberal Church 

[a Universalist congregation] there, where he was organist for 30 years. 
He was a 32nd degree Mason, having been affiliated with the Watertown 

Lodge. 
For the last 30 years of his business career he was treasurer of the New 

York and Pennsylvania Company, a paper manufacturing concern. 
He is survived by two sons, Dr. Harrison G. Sloat, connected with the U.S. 

Veterans Hospital at Castle Point, and Halbert M. Sloat, of Rio de Janiero, 
Brazil, and two grandchildren. 

Funeral services were held from the Burr Davis Mortuary in Mount Vernon, 

with the Rev. Dr. Robert M. Russell of the Larchmont Avenue Church, 
Larchmont, officiating.  Burial was in the family plot in Woodlawn Cemetery. 
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